

Office of Police and Crime Commissioner

12 Granby Road, Harrogate, HG1 4ST Telephone 01423 569562 info@northyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk www.northyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk

Home Secretary c/o Gareth Redmond Head of Police Transparency Unit Home Office London

18th May 2014

Home Secretary,

North Yorkshire's Police and Crime Commissioner's (PCCs) response to the HMIC Thematic report on "Making the Connections" dated June 2013

Her Majesty's Inspectorate of Constabulary last year looked into police force compliance with the Memorandum of Understanding between the National Ballistics Intelligence Service (NABIS) and Police Forces. The one recommendation, to ensure processes are in line with those as laid out in the report, has already been undertaken. I understand North Yorkshire Police were already complaint with the processes as set out.

Yours sincerely

Julia Mulligan

North Yorkshire's Police & Crime Commissioner

